Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: Jason Freiboth

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 1:17 PM

To: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject: RE: Out of State Operator License Applications

Based on the limited information | was able to find, | would approve both of these applicants for an operator license.
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Manitowoc Police Department
910 Jay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

Office — (920) 686-6562

Cell Phone — (820) 323-0391

"We are committed to providing excellent police services and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order and securing a safe
environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These
items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent
responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender
immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copics of the
communication. Thank you.

From: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 4:16 PM

To: Jason Freiboth

Subject: Out of State Operator License Applications

Deputy Chief Freiboth,
The two out of state operator license applicants are:

Courtney Siebert, formerly a Texas resident



Kylie Bowman, formerly a Minnesota resident

Thanks!

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St, Manitowoc, W1 54220

P: 920-686-6952 F: 920-686-6959
eedkadow itow

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.



